


October 4, 2018

NOTE to DEP/LUPC:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sandra Howard has my permission to send this letter as part of sworn testimony.


No! Do not construct any power lines, transmission lines, poles, pipes, or any other man-made interference with the natural Areas in the State of Maine.

Debra Austin
Homeowner
967 Oakwoods Road
North Berwick, ME
Email ID: daustin12@maine.rr.com
Phone No.: 207-676-1264

